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CD1206-S0180 & CD1206-S0180R Diodes
End of Life

Riverside, California - April 18, 2007 - Bourns successfully provided High Speed Switching Diodes for
four years. Unfortunately, due to inadequate sampling requests and production orders Bourns will 
discontinue two specific models within this family: CD1206-S0180 and CD1206-S0180R.

Replacement part numbers are listed below:

Discontinued P/N Replacement P/Ns
CD1206-S0180 CD1206-S01575 or CD1005-S0180
CD1206-S0180R CD1206-S01575 or CD1005-S0180R

The last time buy date is April 27, 2007 with a last time shipment date of June 29, 2007. Datasheets for
the replacement part numbers are available on www.bourns.com.
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http://www.bourns.com/pdfs/CD0805_1206.pdf
http://www.bourns.com/pdfs/CD1206_S01575.pdf
http://www.bourns.com/pdfs/CD0603_1005.pdf
http://www.bourns.com/



